Policy for Daktronics Horn Start HS-200
Daktronics Horn Start HS-200

The Daktronics Horn start HS-200 must be used for all meets where a Referee or Starter has been designated by BCSSA ODC.  The designated events will be published by ODC no later than September 15 of each season.  If the HS-200 is unavailable a starter pistol may be used.
The HS-200 may be used for any interclub or mini-meet but is not mandatory.

The three HS-200’s are to be kept:

1. Lower mainland of BC 
2. Interior of BC
3. Northern region of BC.

The starting unit shall be kept by either a member of BCSSA ODC or by a Starter of at least a level 2 proficiency in each region of the province.
BCSSA Head office and ODC will be made aware of the locations of the 3 HS-200 units throughout the season by the last user of the starting unit who will e-mail: 
BCSSA ODC:  officials.development.committe@gmail.com
and
BCSSA Head Office: lorna@speed-skating.bc.ca
The hosting organization will be charged: 
· $25 for meets up to 3 hours in length

· $50 for a one day event 

· $75 for a two day event.

The hosting organization will pay the appropriate rental fee coincident with the application for a meet sanction.

The hosting organization will be responsible for any shipping charges.
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